5/31/2016 The San Francisco School Tuesday Note Home

The San Francisco School's Weekly Community Newsletter

The

Tuesday

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Wednesday, June 1
Diversity Committee Meeting
6:00 - 7:30 PM

Thursday, June 2
North and South Class Potlucks
5:30 - 7:00 PM

Friday, June 3
Last Regular Day of School

8th Grade Share
8:30-9:45 AM

Gong Up Ceremony
1:30 PM

Saturday, June 4
8th Grade Graduation Ceremony & Reception
10:00 AM - 1:00 PM

WHAT'S COOKIN' IN PATTY & JANE'S KITCHEN?

Ben Dyer Picks the Menu
Wednesday 6/1 Beef Stew
Thursday 6/2 Ravioli and Salad
Friday 6/3 Picnic Lunch

Enjoy the summer!
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Donations for Nunya Academy in Ghana

From Tina Amir, 5th Grade Teaching Assistant:

I will be taking an ORFF teacher training course in African Music Traditions this
summer with James, Doug and Sofia! The course will be in Ghana, Africa and we
are looking for items to take for the kids and the Nunya Music Academy that will
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ALL SCHOOL

be hosting us.

If you have any of the following items to donate it would be greatly appreciated!
We are collecting them in the 5th Grade room. If you have any questions please
contact me (tamir@sfschool.org). ANYTHING would be a great help.

Thank you!

For Nunya Academy students:

Footwear (Shoes, sandals, sneakers...)
Backpacks

School supplies (pens, pencils, erasers, rulers, sharpeners, etc.)

Children's books

Notebooks

Dry-erase markers, permanent markers
Maps, atlas, inflatable globes

Ballpoint pens

Key chains

Colored pencils

Baseball caps, hats, bandanas

English and French dictionaries
Calculators

Playing cards, dominos and other games

For the school (Nunya Academy):

Pitch pipes, tuning forks
Instruments

Guitar strings, pics, etc
Tuner

Music stands

Music notebook

Instrument Accessories, kits and Parts (reeds, mouthpieces, mutes, pads,
strings, valve/slide oils, greases, teachers travel repair kit, lubricants,
embouchure training devices, mouthpiece pullers, brushes, etc)

Printer
Laptops
USB sticks

Unlocked used 3G mobile phones/cell phones
Sports equipment for school- Soccer balls, volleyballs,, basketballs, tennis

balls.

Team t-shirts and pants in small or large quantities (soccer, baseball,

basketball, hockey).

Health care supplies (Ibuprofen, Advil, Children's Advil/Motrin, etc) and

bandaids.
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Lunch Reminder

1st-8th students should bring lunch as usual on Friday, June 3.

Want an SFS Pride T-Shirt? Let Us Know if You'll Be at the
Parade on June 26!

If you are planning to participate with The San Francisco School contingent at the
LGBT pride parade, please let Stewart (sdorsey@sfschool.org) know. We are
organizing new t-shirts for the parade this year so it would be helpful to have a
count for the group. This year, the parade will be on the morning of Sunday, June
26. The parade is lots of fun for grown ups and kids - all SFS community members
are invited and encouraged to attend to display our pride and support for the LGBT
community!

Spring Concert Videos & Photos

Want to relive this year's Spring Concerts? Check out the following links to the
Elementary and Middle School Spring Concerts.

ES Spring Concert Video: https://vimeo.com/168422228/1831378a60

ES Spring Concert Photos
(Ceppas): https://www.flickr.com/gp/thesfschool/2gJCCK

ES Spring Concert Photos
(Rubin): https://www.flickr.com/gp/thesfschool/h5ZUb8

MS Spring Concert Video: https://vimeo.com/167205799/3d446645b0

MS Spring Concert Photos
(Rubin): https://www.flickr.com/gp/thesfschool/79877i

Last Chance to Order 2015-2016 Individual & Group/Class
Photos

MugsyClicks will be begin closing out this year's photo galleries on June 30. June
30 is the deadline for purchasing Individual and Group/Class photos at the current
year's package pricing. Once the images have been archived of the current year,
the prices will go up significantly.

As a final incentive, MugsyClicks is offering a free shipping promotion on orders of
$25 or more. Just use the code: SHIP4FREE at checkout.

To order Individual Photos, click here. If you have misplaced your personal
access code, you can retrieve it here.

If you would like to purchase additional Class/Group Pictures, either the regular or
goofy version, click here. Once you are logged into MugsyClicks, use the
Group Access Code: zhkaeyhhtb to place your order. Note: The Group Access Code
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is the same for the whole school.

Complimentary Class/Group Pictures

One complimentary group/class picture was sent home with your child last month.
If you have not yet received it, please ask your child and/or check their backpack.
If still no picture, please email Rosemary (rmalone@sfschool.org) with your
child's name and grade, as well as your name and contact number no later than
this Thursday, June 2. She will follow up with your child's teacher to verify that a
picture was indeed sent home with your child. If not, Rosemary will make sure one
is sent home, ASAP.

Note: If you have already "paid for" and received your child's Class/Group Picture
from MugsyClicks, you would not have received a complimentary photo. Instead,
the Business Office will be reimbursing you for the cost of one picture, plus any
shipping fees. If you have any questions, please email Rosemary
at(rmalone@sfschool.org) by next Tuesday, June 7.

Parking Reminder

If you park in the white zone after 9:00 AM, please be prepared to move your car
by 2:30 PM so that our Facilities team can prepare for afternoon carpool.

IN THE COMMUNITY

Young Women's Choral Project Performance, June 5

The YWCP Spring Showcase is on Saturday, June 4 at 4:00 PM. There are several
SFS students performing. Tickets available online. The young SFS women
participating are:

Morgan Katzin
Vivian Scheben
Bea Hord
Alexandra Lee
Emma Yin
Emma Kearn

Purchase Tickets

Opera in the Park, July 2

Happy (almost) summer! Interested in seeing SF Opera's production of Carmen
while enjoying a cold beer and eating garlic fries? Then Opera in the Park is the
venue for you! The event is free, though ticket holders get priority seating. 7th
grader, Ben Dyer, is singing in the children's chorus, so you'll even recognize
someone on the big screen!

Read More
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Apartment in Rio de Janeiro for Rent

If you are looking for a place to stay for the Olympics this summer or for a great
vacation spot any other time of the year, my parents will be renting out their
apartment (1 1/2 blocks from Ipanema Beach). It's a 3 bedroom, 1.5 bathroom,
with 1 spot in the garage. Let me know if you have any questions!

-Cristiana Ceppas (cristiana@ceppas.com)
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